New Bedford police seek
public’s assistance in
identity thief case

New Bedford detectives are looking to identify the female in
this attached photo. This female used a debit card to purchase
$900 worth of Visa prepaid cards at a Kings Highway business.

It is believed this female has obtained the victims
information and created a new card which she used at the
store.

Anyone with information is asked to contact Det. Scott Brown
at 508-991-6300 ext. 131
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